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This Month at a Glance: June 26 – July 2 

 

The 2nd offering for the month of June is being directed to the 

Mission and Service Fund of the 

United Church.  Our apologies for 

neglecting to highlight this for the 

past Communion Sunday.  It is the 

practice of SAUC to hold a 2nd 

offering on Communion 

Sundays.  Donations to Mission and 

Service Fund are being received for 

the months of June, July, August, 

and September.  

Please mark your envelopes with “2nd offering” and either place in 

the offering basket on Sunday mornings or at the office during the 

week.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Special note: Jackie will be taking Wednesday, Jun 29 as a 

vacation day, Thank you. 
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Alan will take his vacation in July and plans for worship at 

South Arm are as follows: 

 

 

July 3 Music service led by Ron Stevenson &     

Marg Dixon 

 

July 10  Service led by Trish Gorton 

 

July 17  Service led by Olwen Walker 

 

July 24  Service led by Marg Dixon 

 

July 31 No service at South Arm Members are 

encouraged to attend Gilmore Park or a 

church of their choice 
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NEW DATES!! 

The book “Thriving Churches” is a study of 

the attributes of United Church of Canada 

congregations that are thriving across 

Canada. We are offering an eight session 

workshop to help explore these attributes 

and develop a plan, both personal and 

congregational to deepen our faith. 

Session participants will be encouraged to build/share their 

own “Spiritual Emergency Kit”. The kit will provide the tools to 

help weather difficult times with grace, peace, hope, focus and 

love. 

The sessions will be Thursday evenings 7pm to 9pm in the 

Heritage Wing, beginning September 15th and ending 

November 3rd. Please contact Olwen at 

saucchannel@gmail.com for more information and how to get 

the study book. If there is a desire for it we will offer ZOOM 

participation. 

 

 

 

Our next meeting is Monday June 27, 2022 @ 

10:00 am at South Arm.  Please bring a lawn 

chair as we will be meeting just outside the 

Heritage Wing. Please contact Marg Dixon or 

Dawna English if you are interested.   

 

Our June book is “Heidi” by Johanna Spyri. 
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This Week in Prayer 
 
The World Council of Churches Ecumenical Prayer Cycle 
for the peoples of Malawi & Zambia 
 
2022 – 2023 - PMRC-Prayer-Cycle Prayer Cycle For 
teachers and students at the end of the year and in 
preparation for summer break! 
 

 

 


